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The Denville School District in cooperation with Denville Police Department have installed 
exterior cameras on district school buses. The cameras capture license plates of vehicles that 
pass buses while the red lights are flashing. Drivers were caught passing busses illegally the 
first day the cameras were used.  
 
 
 
Resources: 
http://www.nj.gov/education/finance/transportation/training/BusSafety.pdf  
http://www.newjerseytrafficlawcenter.com/traffic-laws/passing-a-school-bus/  
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